ME + MD + MA « NH + NJ + NY « PA + PR

ENSIFAN

Eastern Association Student Financial Aid Administrators

NJ State Report to EASFAA Council

October 17 - 19, 2021
Location: DoubleTree Baltimore-BWI Airport, 890 Elkridge Landing Road, Linthicum, MD 21090 and via Zoom

€T - DE - DC
TASA « LA+ 1Y -

Executive Council

The NJASFAA Executive Council met on September 24, 2021 and the next meeting is scheduled for October 22nd.
These meetings were held virtually and the President is exploring the options to hold in-person meetings.

Conference

NJASFAA has moved the annual conference from Spring to Fall. The Fall 2021conference is a one-day in-person event
that will be held on November 18 (8:30 am - 3:30 pm). Registration is limited to 100 attendees and we are getting a
good response so far. Registration fee is $70 for members.

Membership

As of October 15, 2021, we have 369 active members. Trainings and annual conference will have help with the
membership.

Training

e NASFAA Cash Management Credential Training (in-person) was held on October 15.

e Vendors will offer training sessions one Thursday a month on an approved topic. First session is
scheduled for Oct 28th.

Committees

e The Conference committee sent a survey to the membership about their willingness to attend an in-
person conference, and the results were overwhelmingly positive, with most people expressing an
interest. There were 202 responses to the survey.

e Fall 2022 and Fall 2023 conference contracts have been signed.

Miscellaneous

e NJASFAA has adopted an Event Conduct Policy based on NASFAA'’s policy (with NASFAA’s permission)
This policy addresses acceptable behavior at in-person ad virtual NJASFAA events. The policy is included in
all registration forms and members have to agree with the policy before their registration can be completed.

e We are going through an internal audit of the books which is scheduled every three years.
e DPolices & Procedures manual is being reviewed for accuracy and updates.
e NJASFAA board meeting will be held on November 5.

Submitted by,

Asia Taj, NJ State Representative
October 15, 2021



